

09 January 2024/ 27 Jumada al Thaani 1445

Assalaamu Alaikum - 'Peace be upon you'

Dear Parents/Carers of

RE: More Good Days at School study

Our school is taking part in a national research project to look at the impact of support for young people to be healthy and happy at school. The research will involve pupils in **Years 8 and 9 only**. It is being carried out by Anna Freud, a world-leading mental health charity for children and families. The findings from the research will be used to inform how schools support the wellbeing of their pupils in the future. You can find out more information about the research here.

Anna Freud would like as many people as possible to take part in order to aid its understanding about what makes a difference for children and their schools. If you do not want your child to take part in the study, they don't have to. It's a decision you may want to take together. If your child is in Year 8 or Year 9 and you DO NOT want them to take part, please complete this opt-out form: https://redcap.idhs.ucl.ac.uk/surveys/?s=4YWYX4WH7TPRFHMX. If you are happy for them to take part, you do not need to do anything.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Khalifa

(Assistant Principal)

